September 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians,






Welcome to the Memorial Middle School Physical Education Program. We are very excited to work with your child in the areas of health and physical fitness for the 2017-18 school year. Our mission is to promote and encourage a healthy, active lifestyle for our student body.  We have implemented a fitness oriented curriculum that will help your child improve physically, mentally, and socially.


All students will be participating in PE class 2 times/week. In order for your child to receive the best grade possible, it is imperative that he/she is prepared for class. Preparation includes managing locker/combination lock, regularly changing out of school clothes into PE clothes for PE class, and showing active cooperation/participation throughout the year. Depending on the weather and athletic activity, your child will need a t-shirt, shorts/sweatpants, sweatshirt (no hood), sneakers and deodorant. Everything should be placed in a small gym bag. PE clothes should be removed from locker at the end of each school week to be laundered for the upcoming week for continued participation.  Since students are provided a combination lock and locker for their belongings, students are NOT PERMITTED to share lockers and all belongings including books, electronic devices, smartphones, and miscellaneous materials should be kept in their assigned locker for the duration of the class period.
*STUDENTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THEIR OWN PERSONAL ARTICLES AND BELONGINGS*
In the event your child is hurt or ill and unable to participate in PE, A NOTE IS REQUIRED.  The note must include the reason for nonparticipation, dates, duration of excuse, and a parent signature with phone number.  A parent note is valid for a maximum 1 day. A doctor’s note is required thereafter. Optional work may be provided to those who are excused from PE to earn credit for the day. By working together and maintaining good communication, you will help us provide the best PE program for your child. We are looking forward to a healthy, happy, and fun-filled year.

HEALTHY BODY = HEALTHY MIND = HEALTHY SPIRIT
Sincerely,
Mr. Romeo & Ms. DeYoung



The Physical Education Staff
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For More Information Go To:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.wpschools.org" �www.wpschools.org�


Go to FACULTY PAGE(S)- Romeo, Robert


                           DeYoung, Ashley  


EMAIL: Mr. Romeo: � HYPERLINK "mailto:rromeo@wpschools.org" �rromeo@wpschools.org�


    Ms. DeYoung: adeyoung@wpschools.org








